
       Falcon Class Home Learning 
    Date set: Friday 18th September 2020                   
       Date due: Monday 21st September 2020  

 

 

Dear Falcon Class,  

 

Welcome back to a new year and welcome especially to Year 6. We have an exciting year ahead of 

us filled with hard work but fun learning at the same time.  

 

As it is the first full week back, I will slowly be easing you into the homework set in Year 6. Please see 

below. Reading records will be checked and signed on Friday of each week, as this fits nicely within our 

class timetable. Please make sure that this is in school everyday as I occasionally hear you read in class 

and we practise spellings daily in class.  

 

Spelling 

 Please learn ‘Unit 1’ of spellings to be 

tested next Friday. You could use rainbow 

write or pyramid writing as a strategy to 

learn your spellings, when you practise 

them at home. I do not need to see 

evidence of this.  

 

We will record the spelling test in the back 

of your English book each week and I will 

share this with your parents at the end of 

the term, or earlier, if I have any concerns.  

 

Learning to come… 

 Additionally, you will also be tested 

fortnightly on the Year 5/6 End of Year 

spelling word expectations. You would 

have seen this list in Year 5 and I have 

already uploaded it to our class page on 

the school website. I have also attached a copy below. 

  Practise them as often as you’d like but we will test you in the back of your English books on a 

given date. Some children who are not yet secure on the Year 3/ 4 End of Year words will be 

practising group 1 from this list instead.  

Please wait until I have completed my start of year spelling assessments before I can allocate 

which list each child should be working on.  

 

Reading 

 

Reading and building vocabulary is an important life skill. Please do try to read for at least 10 minutes 

every night and have at least 3 reading entries signed by your parents in the reading record. Reading 

records should be brought in everyday. If you haven’t read for the sufficient amount of time then you 

will stay in to complete this part of the homework at the beginning of lunchtime.  

 

Maths 

 

This week we have been rounding whole numbers and rounding to the nearest 2 decimal places. 

Please complete the sheet and return back on Monday. I have attached a website that could help 

with the explanation. https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GR__y_UhR8g  

 

Remember you do also have the opportunity to complete your homework on Monday lunchtime if 

needs be.  

 

I hope you have a great weekend! 

 

Miss Haurdhan 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GR__y_UhR8g

